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M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 

CC: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
Gina Fiandaca, Assistant City Manager - Mobility 
Rey Arellano, Assistant City Manager - Safety 

FROM: Robert Spillar, P.E.,  
Director, Austin Transportation Department 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

May 13, 2019 

Micro-Mobility Rider Behavior Ordinance (May 23 Council Meeting) 

The purpose of this memorandum is to confirm the intent of the Austin Transportation Department to 
provide a Recommendation for Council Action (RCA) related to micro-mobility rider behavior and safety 
on the May 23 City Council meeting. The Austin Transportation Department will work with the Law 
Department to post this item on the City Council agenda addendum, which will allow for time to 
adequately incorporate feedback from the community to date. The addendum will post on Friday, May 
17.  

As you know, ATD committed to further engaging impacted stakeholders and returning to Council for 
consideration of the item on May 23, along with related regulations for micro- and dockless-mobility 
services. As recently as Monday, May 6, ATD staff participated in meetings of the Pedestrian Advisory 
Council and Public Safety Commission. ATD also anticipates participating in additional Board and 
Commission meetings over the next several weeks to collect feedback. 

Should you have further questions regarding micro- or dockless-mobility, please contact Jason 
JonMichael, ATD Assistant Director, at 512-974-7028. 


